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13037					[date not filled in] December 1952

to Secretary of the CC of the Azerbaijan CP

Cde. Bagirov, M. D. A.

	In accordance with an agreement I am sending you two letters of the members of the
CC of the People's Party of Iran.

	Attachment: 12 pages of the above

	Chairman of the CC CPSU Commission
for Liaison with Foreign Communist Parties

V. Grigor'yan

	Attested: [not filled in]


